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Affiliation Notice

PATIENT DISCLAIMER AND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Pinnacle ENT Associates, LLC, through its practice, Valley Forge Ear, Nose & Throat Associates Division, is pleased to  

be affiliated with Penn Medicine and to participate in the Penn ENT Specialty Network. As part of the network,  

Pinnacle ENT Associates, LLC is working with Penn Medicine to improve the quality of care provided to its patients.

Pinnacle ENT Associates, LLC, through its practice, Valley Forge Ear, Nose & Throat Associates Division, is an 

independent physician practice group and is not owned by or a part of the University of Pennsylvania Health System. 

Neither the University of Pennsylvania Health System nor the Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania dictates or 

directs the manner in which care is provided by Valley Forge Ear, Nose & Throat Associates Division. Each physician 

affiliated with Valley Forge Ear, Nose & Throat Associates Division exercises independent medical judgement in the 

care of his or her patients.

If you have any questions about the relationship that Pinnacle ENT Associates, LLC or Valley Forge Ear, Nose & Throat 

Associates Division has with Penn Medicine, please ask your physician.

Please sign below to indicate that you have read this acknowledgement and have had an opportunity to ask questions.

     

Patient Signature     Date


